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March 24, 2011
TO:

Daniel Holland, Chair, Academic Senate

FROM:
Carlyn Morenus, Chair, University Curriculum Committee

 
RE:
Proposal to Delete the Integrated Bachelor of Arts (B.A.) and Master of Arts (M.A.) in Languages, Literatures, and Cultures  
The University Curriculum Committee and Graduate Curriculum Committee have approved and are forwarding for Academic Senate review the attached Languages, Literatures, and Cultures proposal to delete the Integrated Bachelor of Arts (B.A.) and Master of Arts (M.A.) in Languages Literatures, and Cultures, including the French, German and Spanish sequences within the program. 

The Department of Languages, Literatures, and Cultures’ rationale for deleting the integrated program is because over the past three years, the program has had low enrollment.  They received only one application in Spanish and two in French.  The Spanish faculty did not think that the applicant in Spanish would achieve the level expected of a Master’s degree recipient after completing the B.A./M.A.  The two French candidates were accepted; one dropped out and the other completed the B.A./M.A courses in December and will complete the degree in spring, 2011.  At an all-department meeting, the B.A./M.A. committee reported that it believed “the department did not have a sufficient number of interested and superior majors to provide the number of students necessary to constitute a successful program.”  The department voted to dissolve the program. 
If approved by the Academic Senate, the Integrated Bachelor of Arts (B.A.) and Master of Arts (M.A.) in Languages, Literatures, and Cultures and the French, German, and Spanish Sequences in the program will be removed from the 2012-2014 Undergraduate Catalog.
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